DIVINE MERCY RADIO, INC.
108 E. 12th Street, Suite 1

Hays, KS 67601
Telephone: 785-621-4110
Email: nathan@dvmercy.com

April 5, 2024

Elizabeth E. Goldin Assistant Chief,
Investigations & Hearings Division
Enforcement Bureau

Federal Communications Commission
Washington, DC 20554

RE: KGOH(FM), Colby, Kansas
FCC Facility ID # 767241
2024 EEO Audit Response Letter

Dear Ms. Goldin:

Divine Mercy Radio, Inc., licensee of FM Broadcast Station KGOH, Colby,
Kansas, hereby respectfully responds to your letter of March 22, 2024, DA 24-179,
selecting our station for an EEO audit.

KGOH is a non-commercial educational FM station which commenced operations
on April 18, 2023. KGOH’s city of license, Colby, is the seat of Thomas County,
Kansas, outside all Nielsen-defined radio metro markets. While technically KGOH is the
only station in its employment unit, it is part of a five station group that operates similarly
formatted non-commercial programming throughout western Kansas:

KVDM(FM), Hays, Kansas, FIN 177158
KMDG(FM), Hays, Kansas, FIN 164239
KRTT(FM), Great Bend, Kansas, FIN 173828
KJDM(FM), Lindsborg, Kansas, FIN 161240
KGOH(FM), Colby, Kansas, FIN 767241

This group of stations has exactly two paid full-time employees, an Executive
Director and an Assistant Executive Director, each of whom work at least 40 hours per
week, both of whom are based at the licensee’s headquarters in Hays, Kansas. These
employees are assisted by volunteers who devote less than 30 hours per week to the
stations.

There are no pending complaints, nor have there been any resolved complaints,
filed during the current license term before any body having competent jurisdiction under
federal, state, territorial or local law, alleging unlawful discrimination in the employment
practices of KGOH on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, or sex.



Very truly yours,

DIVINE MERCY RADIO, INC.

By (\Sedzira/ fulen

Lester ¥/1 Rol'aben
President



